

PARK & RECREATION COMMISSION 422 Summer Street Arlington, Massachusetts 02474

Joseph Connelly
Director of Recreation

Phone 781-316-3880 Fax 781-641-5495

COMMISSIONERS

Jen Rothenberg Leslie Mayer

Shirley Canniff Phil Lasker

Scott Walker

Sara Carrier

PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION PUBLIC INPUT MEETING ARLINGTON RESERVOIR PLAYGROUND

The Park and Recreation Commission will hold a public input meeting with the project landscape architectural firm of Kyle Zick Landscape Architects to solicit input for design for playground and site improvements to the Arlington Reservoir Beach. This meeting will take place on Monday, July 13, 2020 via Zoom and can be accessed by registering for the meeting at the web address below.

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. Written comments may be sent to the Arlington Recreation Office, 422 Summer Street, Arlington, MA 02474 or emailed to jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us.

Joseph J. Connelly Director of Recreation

You are invited to a Zoom meeting.

When: Jul 13, 2020 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Register in advance for this meeting:
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJElde2orDwoE9PHF-nXm GAyIO2TT0DLk7D

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.